Open House Recap

On December 10th, the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
(DOT&PF) held an Open House at the Kenai Chamber of Commerce & Visitor
Center. The meeting was held in conjunction with the Beaver Loop Road Project
Open House. Over 80 people attended and spoke with DOT&PF representatives
to learn more about the project. If you missed the event, you can review the
updated Fact sheets and Frequent Asked Questions available on the project
website (www.kenaispurrehab.com). If you were able to join us, thank you for
attending.

Highlights of MetroQuest
Survey Results

One of the key public outreach objectives for the DOT&PF on this highway design
project is to gather input from the community to understand the priorities for design
and develop the best phasing schedule. For the first time ever, DOT&PF used a
MetroQuest Survey to gather input from the public from May 22 through June 29,
2015. Of the 106 visits to the MetroQuest survey website, 43 individuals provided
input. Participants acknowledged that safety and efficiency were the most important
concerns, which mirrors DOT&PF's priorities.


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jgfRQ4PaCOv-03PE9MHyL2rEjSNJbAwYwPsN5fbFLpNXnn6yH2Lr70E161_SHs39fONUZVlOG0974hwl1wKDOz2_xRijdaTPDdByIBtWe-5Uzs6QBSMyCNR0t8mHqzmKm6eHIpHkxUa5D7NQdtVuDW-g9K8njUmN-XGkNwWSmJI01346JcMWdw==&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1118955377828&p=oi

Safety 35
Efficiency 21
Moose Safety 20
Pathway 17
Lighting 14
Drainage 8

Property 6

Number of Times Category was Ranked in the Top Three

For most of the phasing questions, community opinion was split.

e There were no conclusive results regarding the preferred direction of work;
i.e., whether to start on either the west or east end of the project area.

¢ The community seemed to be about equally divided on whether they would
like lanes expanded or problem intersections fixed first.

e The community would like clearing of trees and brush to increase visibility,
and lighting at intersections and areas of high moose collision. Participants
seemed to be indifferent about whether to start work in areas of fewest
property impacts or utilities impacts.

¢ The community was also equally divided on whether they liked or disliked the
three-ane alternative as opposed to the current fivedane alternative.

DOT&PF would like to thank all survey participants. All results will be used to inform
the project and DOT&PF will continue to update the community on the project, and
request input through future phases of the design process.

Click here to read the complete MetroQuest Survey report.
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Questions and Comments?

Have additional questions about the project?

Visit our website: www.kenaispurrehab.com

Katherine Wood, HDR Public Involvement Lead
Phone: 907.644.2153


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jgfRQ4PaCOv-03PE9MHyL2rEjSNJbAwYwPsN5fbFLpNXnn6yH2Lr7yrxcJt2uq5dSZSZ9H8_18jK03dxsZaj0B3PrmC3bHd-2aAT1cx2Ls3ihySyvjZWvJqnAwtqyCqR5PIHo1XfqFrvZCjISrMbzyz-mmt0qJ0BVR8yectCKi4XtrQM-m7ZK0f9UGYgADPM4k_4gX3Wbx7ZW-DqsfTdhN5lV-33n6n833NTP0plObx0H3TgpcDP8trnkDAHB6TQXdlBGxhU_rs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jgfRQ4PaCOv-03PE9MHyL2rEjSNJbAwYwPsN5fbFLpNXnn6yH2Lr70E161_SHs39fONUZVlOG0974hwl1wKDOz2_xRijdaTPDdByIBtWe-5Uzs6QBSMyCNR0t8mHqzmKm6eHIpHkxUa5D7NQdtVuDW-g9K8njUmN-XGkNwWSmJI01346JcMWdw==&c=&ch=

Email: katherine.wood@hdrinc.com

If you'd like to submit a comment, please use the online
Comment Form on the project website.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Katherine Wood, Public
Involvement Lead, at 907-644-2153.

Itis the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall
be excluded from participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide
based on race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding
source including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway
Administration and State of Alaska Funds.

The DOT&PF complies with Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing
impairment can contact DOT&PF at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 269-0473.
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